August 15, 2020

CC/S&B/SA/177A
The Executive Director The Executive Director
BSE Limited National Stock Exchange of India Ltd
Phiroze leejeebhoy Towers Exchange Plaza
Dalal Street, Plot No.C/1, G- Block,
Mumbai — 400 001. Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra East

Mumbai — 400 051.

Dear Sir/Madam,

Sub: Disclosure under Regulation 30 of Securities Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations
and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 — Conference call with Investors/Analysts:

Pursuant to the applicable provisions of SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015 we advise that the
representatives of State Bank of India had interacted with the investors from Norges Bank
Investment Management through a conference call held on 14" August, 2020. The information
which is already available in public domain was shared with them.

This is for your information and appropriate dissemination.
Thanking you,

Yours faithfully,
For State Bank of India

Vice President Compliance (Company Secretary)
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